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7th Grade students completed
their annual “Paint the Sistene

Chapel” challenge. Students are
each commissioned to create a

work of art with watercolors, but
they have to mimic the working
conditions of Michael Angelo.

Questions? Comments?
Contact Elizabeth Linville

elinville@sumneracademy.org

Kindergarten Habitats

The Kindergarteners wrapped up their study of habitats by
taking the annual polar plunge! Students compared the

feeling of ice water with their bare hands and hands
wrapped in “blubber.”
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They also had the opportunity to use special conductive modeling clay to explore how simple
circuits work. Students were given a challenge card and had to construct different animals or

objects out of the clay, then wire the circuit, add the light bulbs, and watch it glow!

3rd Grade Science

The 3rd grade students wrapped up their units on
forces, magnetism, and electricity this quarter. First,
students came into the HUB to work on a Junkyard-
inspired design challenge. They had to construct their
own electromagnet to test in a model junkyard filled
with various items. Students collected points for the
items that they were able to lift up and out of the
junkyard bin.  


